
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 
NON-PUBLIC SESSION MINUTES of December 16, 2002; 7:27 PM 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Donald J. Crate, Sr., Chairman; Ilene P. Reed; Keith Oppenneer 

 

Administrative Staff:  April Whittaker, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Secretary 

 

 

 

Mrs. Reed moved to enter non-public session at 7:27 PM to discuss the hiring of personnel, RSA 

91-A:3 II (b); Mr. Crate seconded.  Roll call vote: Mrs. Reed – aye, Mr. Crate – aye, motion 

carried. 

 

The Board discussed the hiring of a new Building Inspector/Health Officer.  The Interview Panel 

chose Philip Neily as its first choice.  Mr. Crate was unable to attend the interviews, but based on 

the applications, he had also chosen Philip Neily as his candidate of choice.  Howard Adams will 

help with the transition period. 

 

Mr. Crate moved to come out of non-public session at 7:44 PM; Mrs. Reed seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 

 


